
 Nether Providence Township 

Zoning Hearing Board Notice of Continuance 

     

 

THE FOLLOWING HEARING FOR 224 N PROVIDENCE ROAD HAS BEEN CONTINUED 

SO WILL NOT BE HELD ON MONDAY, JUNE 20, 2016.  IT IS EXPECTED TO BE HEARD 

AT THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING ON JULY 18, 2016 AT 7:30PM. 

 

#15-05 – That of Dung H. (“Gabe”) Lau, owner of 224 N Providence Road, Wallingford, PA 

appealing the Zoning Violation Notice of September 16, 2015 notifying of violation of the 

Township Code under Section 300-8 relating to Permitted uses; accessory uses, professional 

office being run out of a residential dwelling and operating a drug treatment center or other use 

in violation of the R-2 Zoning regulation.  The applicant claims the use as a sober living 

residence is an allowable use.  This property is zoned R-2 Residential District. 

 

 

Maureen Feyas 

Zoning Officer 

 


